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26th September 2025  

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I am writing to remind you that school will close slightly earlier than usual on Thursday 2nd October 2025 in 
order for staff to prepare for our annual Open Evening.  On this day, students will finish school at 2:00pm. 
 
The Open Evening is an important opportunity for us to showcase the school to our future students and their 
families, and we are grateful for your support in enabling us to prepare fully for this event. 
 
A further reminder that Friday 3rd October is a staff INSET day, and the school will be closed to students. 
 
School will resume as normal on Monday 6th October 2025. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stephen Fletcher 
Senior Vice Principal 
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Dear Parent/Carer,     
 
We now have only 3 places remaining for the upcoming school tour to Valencia, Spain to support our 
curriculum plans for Spanish and enhance learning experiences within the school.   
Here are the key details about the planned trip:     
 

• 3 days (2 nights) in Valencia.     
• Departs on Monday 16th February 2026 (Precise details TBC)     
• Returns on Wednesday 18th February 2026 (Precise details TBC)     
• The cost is £695 per pupil payable by 5th December 2025  

  
This price includes:      

• Outbound & Return Flights (Manchester-Valencia)  
• One item of checked in luggage      
• Bed & Breakfast accommodation in a central location    
• Airport transfers and assistance in both the UK and Spain    
• Travel Insurance     
• All trips and visits whilst in Valencia  

     
This trip is being offered to all students. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis upon return 
of the expression of interest consent slip below. These should be given directly to Miss Jones in the MFL 
department. We will contact you to confirm that your child has successfully been allocated a place and with 
further details about payment.      
 
The itinerary for the trip will include but is not limited to guided visits of Valencia Old Town and a town trail, a 
guided tour of Mestalla FC Valencia and Las Fallas Museum and a visit to the Valencia Science Museum & 
Oceanographic aquarium. There will be plenty of opportunities to take in the sights of Valencia and experience 
Spanish culture.   
 
In addition to the tour cost, we recommend that your child has adequate spending money for the trip and 
enough to cover both lunch and snacks for 3 days (approximately £10 per meal, per day). They will also require 
a current and valid passport with at least 6 months remaining from the departure date. Please note that non-
UK passport holders may also require an additional visa for entry into Spain.    
 
 Payment of £695 would be no later than 5th December 2025. An initial deposit of £150 is required to secure a 
place once this has been confirmed and a payment schedule will be sent to you accordingly. Interim payments 
can be made at your discretion. All payments should be made directly via Parent Pay. This will be confirmed 
in writing for you with full instructions regarding payment once places have been allocated.     
 
The trip is booked through PGL Group who work closely with us during the whole tour planning process to 
ensure that your child will get the very best learning experience whilst away. Should you require any further 
information about this exciting opportunity, please don’t hesitate to contact me by email 
sarah.jones@lowryacademy.org.uk      
 
Yours faithfully,    
 
 
Sarah Jones    
Assistant Principal – Personal Development   

mailto:sarah.jones@lowryacademy.org.uk
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Please complete and return this section to:  Sarah Jones 

MFL Valencia 2026 

  

I give permission for ………………………………………………………. to attend the Valencia 2026 visit.  
  

I also give permission for my son/daughter to have their photograph taken as part of the day and 
may be used on the school website & newsletter etc. (tick as appropriate  

  
  
   
Whilst I accept that all reasonable care and attention will be undertaken, I understand that the teachers 
cannot be held responsible for any accident beyond their control or any situation arising from the lack of 
following instruction or guidance.  
  
Emergency Details  
  
Name……………………………………………………………………   
  
Contact Phone Number …………………………………………….  
  
Does your child have any medical conditions/allergies etc or dietary requirements that need to be taken into 
consideration? YES/NO  
If yes, please give details:   
  
………………………….………………………………………………………………………………………………………  
  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  
 
Signature of Parent/ Carer: ……………………………………………………………    
  

Date …………………………………  
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